

ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SECTION ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT

TELEPHONE (407) 246-2664 FAX (407) 246-2886

MEMORANDUM

To:

Cindy Westra and Staff, Jungle Adventures

From:

The City of Orlando, Environmental Services Department

and The Florida Engineering Society

Date:

May 10, 1996

Subject:

EARTH DAY CELEBRATION 1996

Thanks to your efforts, everyone enjoyed an exciting and rewarding Earth Day Celebration!

Your commitment to participate in this special event is truly appreciated. Learning about the gifts of nature, as well as ways to protect and conserve these gifts, is an important lesson for us all to share.

The animals in attendance were a rare and delightful treat for the children as many of them don't get the opportunity to actually see native wildlife like Natasha and Blondie.

Thanks again for your enthusiasm and participation. We look forward to working with you in the future.

CSB/dma

c: Thomas L. Lothrop, P.E., Director of Wastewater
Mickey Sheffield, P.E., Chairman, Environmental Concerns Committee